
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Mkhambathini Municipality would like to apologies to all contractors who tendered for Makhalanjalo 
Access Road (Ward 2) and Stingini Community Hall (Ward 1) for not having site inspection as advertised 
on Ilanga and Natal witness because of Technical issues, however it has been rescheduled to take place 
on 26 August 2014 at 10H30 municipal buildings.  

 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

M.S Dlamini 

Supply Chain Management  

 


